Announcing the

2nd Meeting of the 

Cellular Graft Engineering Society

September 27, 2002

North Myrtle Beach, South Carolina
Everyone is invited to attend the second meeting of the Cellular Graft Engineering Society, dedicated to furthering the science of cellular transplants. If your facility is considering sorting for graft engineering now or in the future, you should attend this event. 

Our Meeting Will Include:

· Manufacturer Presentations of Cellular Sorting Products and Solutions

· Update on proposed FDA Guidelines 

· ISCT and ISAC Discussions

· Networking with Present and Future Graft Engineers
Please RSVP by May 15, 2002, to the following email address, if you plan to attend:

stemsort@nc.rr.com
